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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Proposed Revision of RDA Instructions for Government and Non-Government 

Corporate Bodies: Examples 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks ALA for preparing this Addendum to proposal 6JSC/ALA/18. DNB welcomes a new 
structure regarding subordinated corporate bodies and agrees to the proposal in general but 
disagrees at this stage of the discussion to the examples (see also 6JSC/ALA/18/DNB response). 
 
 
 


